
 
StudioRCC 

 
Do you like to play with words?  Have a short story, a 
poem or a yarn to tell that you would like recorded at 
Studio RCC? 

 
WORD OF MOUTH is an opportunity for Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander People to have their creative 
‘works of words’ produced as recordings.   
 
If you have something short you’d like recorded, please 
contact the studio at Redfern Community Centre.  Works of 
under 4 minutes preferred. And please, spread the word 
about this ongoing opportunity! 
 
We are also keen to hear from people who’d like to lend their 
speaking voice to recordings or anyone with a keen interest 
in sound production, willing to support this initiative. These 
are voluntary opportunities of experience. 
 
You can phone StudioRCC on 9690 2149 and leave a message 
or email: studiorcc@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au to register your 
interest.  A sure time to to call in is on Tuesdays 12-2pm 
‘Open Studio’ time, upstairs at Redfern Community Centre. 
Or leave your contact details at reception with your message 
that your interested in the ‘Word of Mouth’ project. 
 
Look forward to hearing from you! 
No closing dates.  No rush.  Start writing! 
This is an ongoing opportunity. 


